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Lady Royd Primary School Consultation Document 

 

Date: 03/07/2025 

 

Subject: Proposed Change to School Start Time 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We hope this letter finds you well. We are writing to inform you about a proposed change to the start time of the school day at 

Lady Royd Primary School. 

 

Proposed Change: 

 

Current Start Time: 8:30 AM 

Proposed Start Time: 8:40 AM 

 

Reason for Change: This adjustment is being considered to align with the Department for Education (DfE) guidelines regarding 

the length of the school day. Additionally, this change will synchronize our start and finish times with Bradford Girls' Grammar 

School, with whom we share our site. 

 

Consultation Period: The consultation period will run from Friday, 4th July until 8:00 AM on Wednesday, 23rd July. We invite you 

to share any written concerns or comments during this period. Please send your feedback using the link below or to the contact 

details listed below. The outcome of the consultation will be communicated to parents following the close of the consultation. 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/3uNtKMqS7z 

 

Breakfast Club: Please note that our Breakfast Club will continue to operate from 7:45 AM to support parents and carers. If you 

are interested in enrolling your child in the Breakfast Club, please contact our office team to add your name to the waiting list. 

 

End of the School Day: There will be no change to the end of the School day. This will remain at 3.15pm. 

 

Contact Information: For any queries or further information, please do not hesitate to contact us: 

 

Headteacher: Chris Tolson 

Telephone: 01274 905102 

Email: office@lrps.bdat-academies.org 

Address: Lady Royd Primary School, Squire Lane, Bradford, BD9 6RB 

 

We value your feedback and encourage you to share your thoughts on this proposed change. Please feel free to reach out to us 

via the contact details provided above. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Chris Tolson 

Headteacher 

Lady Royd Primary School 
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